
INTER OFFICE MEMO 

TO Kermit Geary 

FROM Jo Ann Childress - Traffic 

SUBJECT "Gladys" DATE September 20, 1955 

CORPUS CHRISTI. TEXAS 

Please forgive our delay in answering your letter....which 
was much appreciated. Our chief engineer found it very interesting) 
Your log was completely correct....accurate to an amazing degree, 
in fact) Our thanks to you for the report, and if we can be of any 
help to you in the future please let us know. 

Than again, 

(Mrs) nn Childress 

/jac / 


